
 Queensgate Primary School 

 Newsletter  13th June 2025 

 Here are a few highlights from our Eat Fit Keep Fit week before the 

 holidays… 

 Nursery and Reception were 
 taught some new cricket skills by 
 three of our ex-pupils from 
 Bramhall High School 

 All the classes gave the Boom Sticks a 
 go! The co-ordinated drumming to music 
 was great fun. 

 Thank you for your support for the children during our Sports Days. The overall winning House was 

 Nightingale! 



 We enjoyed cooking lots of healthy foods… 

 Here are Year 4 in action developing their 
 cricket skills with our coach 

 Year 5 skateboarding lessons! 



 Teddy Bear’s Picnic  On the last day of term in July, we will have our annual Teddy Bear's Picnic at 

 lunchtime.  Weather permitting, the children will sit on the school field and enjoy lunch together. Please send 

 your child in with a packed lunch on that day or preorder a 'Picnic Lunch' on school grid  (the picnic lunch order is 

 not yet live - we will tell you when it is  ).  Teddies are invited too, so your child is welcome to bring a teddy to 

 school with them for the day. The closing date to order a school picnic lunch will be  Friday 11  th  July  . 

 Dates to remember 
 ●  Tuesday 17th - Fri 20th June  Year 6 residential trip to Castle Head field studies centre 

 ●  Tuesday 17th June AM  Year 2 to Bramhall Park 

 ●  Wednesday 18th June                             Year 4 to the Halle + Geography field trip 

 ●  Friday 20th June  Year 3 classes visit Manchester Museum 

 ●  Friday 20th June  8.45- 9.15AM- Open morning for Year 1 and Year 2 current 

 parents/ carers. Please pop in to look at your child’s books with them and let them tell you about 

 everything they have been learning this year. As this will be a busy event and the classrooms will be 

 extremely full, we can only allow  1 parent/ carer  per family  . 

 ●  Monday 23rd June  9.00- 9.30AM Nursery Stay and Play 

 ●  Friday 27th June  9.00- 9.30AM Nursery Stay and Play 

 ●  Wednesday 2nd July  Year 5 Experience day at Bramhall High School 

 ●  Wednesday 2nd July  2.30PM Year 3 Elm Learn Together Time in the Hall 

 ●  Thursday 3rd July  Year 6 Induction day at new schools 

 ●  Thursday 3rd July  2.30PM Year 3 Oak Learn Together Time in the Hall 

 ●  Friday 4th July  9.45 - 10.15AM Reception parent/ carers Maths workshop 

 ●  Wednesday 9th July  2.15PM Year 2 Learn Together Time in the Hall 

 ●  Friday 11th July  10.45- 11.15AM Year 4 Ukulele performance for parent/ carers 

 ●  Friday 11th July  Annual Reports (including details of classes for next year) 

 ●  Monday 14th July  Children spend the morning with their new class teachers 

 ●  Tuesday 15th July  Year 5 Performance at the Lowry (day and evening) 

 ●  Wednesday 16th July  1.45PM Year 6 Play for parents/ carers (ticket info to follow) 

 ●  Thursday 17th July  6.00PM Year 6 Play for parents/ carers (ticket info to follow) 

 ●  Monday 21st July  Year 1 trip to RHS Bridgewater 

 ●  Monday 21st July  3.15- 5.00PM Year 6 party 

 ●  Thursday 24th July  9.10AM Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly for Year 6 parent/ carers 

 ●  Thursday 24th July  EYFS Beach day (in school) Details to follow 

 ●  Thursday 24th July  School closes for summer break 

 ●  Wednesday 3rd September  School re-opens for the children 

 Enjoy the weekend everyone. Please remember that I am available before and after-school most days. 

 Mrs Hitchcock, Headteacher. 


